
 

Dear Residents, 

We are writing to remind everyone about the proper disposal of tree debris, particularly in relation to the 

recent cleanup efforts across our city. 

The City has invested considerable effort to clear all streets for safe and efficient traffic flow, particularly for 

emergency services. 

It has come to our attention that some residents have been placing tree debris, including tree stumps, directly 

on the concrete driving surface of public streets. This practice poses significant hazards to traffic flow, including 

emergency vehicles that may need unimpeded access.  

If any tree debris is currently on the street, we kindly request that you remove it immediately to avoid further 

complications. Any tree debris left on the street surface will not be picked up by the County. Should the debris 

not be removed promptly, the City will be required to remove it at the owner's expense. 

Proper Procedure: 

1. Placement: Please DO NOT place any tree debris, especially tree stumps, on the concrete or asphalt 

driving surface of public streets. 

2. Location: ALL tree stumps and debris should be moved into the public right of way that is located 

behind the curb. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring our streets remain clear and safe for everyone. If you have any 

questions or concerns regarding this matter, please feel free to contact City Hall at 713-465-2150. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

 


